
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 10 December 2021, Nunthorpe Academy will be taking part in Save the Children’s 

Christmas Jumper Day.  We’re asking families to donate £1 (or however much they can 

give), to support children in the UK and around the world.  By taking part we’ll be helping kids 

who don’t have the basics they need to survive – like food, school or medicine – to start seeing 

the magic in the world again.  Our Christmas lunch will also be available on this day. 

 

There’s no need to buy a new jumper – why not turn an old jumper into a Christmas Jumper 

at home using the decorating templates online at christmasjumperday.org.  A prize will be 

awarded for the best Christmas jumper for each year group. 

 

To make donating easier and safer this year, you can donate directly via your child’s Parent 

Pay account.   

 

Students who would like to take part are invited to wear a Christmas style jumper in place of 

their normal school jumper and blazer, and should wear the rest of their uniform as they 

normally would.  Normal lessons will, of course, take place on this day.  If students have PE 

on the day, they will be expected to wear their normal PE clothing.   

 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a 

success. Last year we raised £269.91 and together, we can make the world better with a 

sweater. 

 

Woolly wishes, 

 

 
 

Kate Cruickshank 

Assistant Vice Principal – Behaviour and Attitudes 


